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6/20/25 
 
Hello, Readsboro Families! 
 
Our last Friday Update of the school year!  I cannot believe how quickly the time has gone!   
 
Between Rowe Lake, our Preschool and Kindergarten Moving Up Ceremony, and Field Day, we had such a 
fun week! We had a couple of the North Adams SteepleCats players come visit us this afternoon and then 
also very much enjoyed our Ben & Jerry’s treat! 
 
Report cards and suggestions for summer work went home with students today! 
 
Our last day of school is Monday, 6/23, with an 11:30 dismissal.  A bagged lunch of sunbutter and jelly is 
available to take home if students would like one.   
 
If your child will not be here on Monday, please let us know. 
 
 
 
Upcoming Dates:  
6/23/25-Last Day of School!  (11:30 Dismissal) 
7/1/25-School Board Meeting (6:00) 
8/27/25-FIrst Day of School! 
 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 
Robyn C. Oyer 


